
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The Council for the City of Marion, Ohio will hold a public hearing on Monday, 
June 28th, 2021 beginning at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom or in person, depending on 
Health Orders, to consider the proposed 2022 Tax Budget.  Copies will be 
available in the office of the Auditor, Marion City Hall, 233 West Center Street, 
Marion, Ohio 43302.  If the public hearing is in person, it will be held at 233 West 
Center Street, Marion, Ohio 43302 in Council Chambers on the 2nd floor.   If the 
public hearing is on Zoom a link will be provided at www.marionohio.us. 
 


